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Tuesday 3rd November 2020 

Year 1 Daffodil Class Teacher 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am writing to inform you that Miss Yiacoulas has, for personal reasons, resigned from her 

teaching position at Woodpecker Hall Academy. I’d like to thank her for the work she has done 

whilst at Woodpecker and wish her continued success in the future. 

As the schools are amalgamating, we are in a fortunate position of being able to merge 

classes, children and teaching staff. This means that I have been able to reallocate an 

experienced teacher from Cuckoo Hall to fill the vacancy we have in year one. 

Miss Sofroniou, is an excellent teacher and has taught in all year groups from nursery to year 

five. She is very much looking forward to being the new class teacher for Daffodil class.  

Miss Sofroniou will spend time with your children on Thursday and Friday of this week and will 

take over as the full-time class teacher on Monday 9th November. 

Mrs Donovan, Assistant Headteacher for Year 1, will continue to support on a daily basis to 

ensure there is as little disruption to your child as possible. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact a member of the senior leadership 

team or myself to discuss this further. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Nicky Ross    

Headteacher  

Woodpecker and Cuckoo Hall Academy 

CHAT Leader of Primary Education           
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